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SCV Water Board of Directors Appoints New Member  
to Represent Division 3 

 
 
The SCV Water Board of Directors has appointed Maria Gutzeit to fill a seat recently vacated by a 
resignation. Gutzeit will fill the remaining term, representing Division 3.  
 
During a public special board meeting held April 25, the SCV Water Board interviewed four 
applicants to fill the vacated seat. Residents of Division 3 were invited to apply. Requirements were 
to be 18 or older and a registered voter. 
 
Gutzeit was selected from among four applicants. Assuming successful completion of a 
background check, she is anticipated to take the oath of office in early May, followed by a 
ceremonial swearing in at the regular Board meeting on May 17. 
 
Maria Gutzeit is an environmental engineer and owner of an environmental compliance consulting 
firm. She serves as the president of the SCV Groundwater Sustainability Agency Board, and was a 
board member of the Newhall County Water District, then SCV Water, from 2003 – 2020. 
 
The position will fill the remaining life of the term which ends on January 1, 2023 and is subject to 
public election in November 2022. 
 

### 
 
About SCV Water: 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency located 
in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 75,000 business 
and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018, when local water suppliers combined 
into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can be found 
at www.yourSCVwater.com. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Kathie Martin 
Communications Manager 

https://www.yourscvwater.com/
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kmartin@scvwa.org  
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